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ARL Caring for Stray Cat Likely Attacked by Wildlife 
Stray cat suffering from multitude of wounds  

 

The Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) is currently caring for a former stray cat that used up 
one of his nine lives escaping a likely wildlife attack, suffering severe wounds in the process. 
 
The Good Samaritan who rescued the 2-year-old cat now named Gummy Bear, stated the cat 
had been a regular in their West Yarmouth neighborhood for about a year, but when he 
showed up one day clearly in distress, the finder trapped the cat and brought him to ARL’s 
Brewster Animal Care and Adoption Center for the emergency care he desperately needed. 
 
Gummy Bear suffered from deep, raw wounds on both cheeks, hind limbs, as well as an injured 
toe. He also had scars on his body from previous encounters with unknown animals. ARL’s 
shelter medicine proceeded to clean and debride the wounds, and he is currently residing at 
ARL’s Dedham Animal Care and Adoption Center to receive ongoing treatment.  
 
Because his wounds are of an unknown origin, he will be quarantined for four months, per state 
law. 
 
Despite his harrowing ordeal, Gummy Bear is settling into his new surroundings and is 
improving both physically and behaviorally. ARL staff and volunteers are spending ample time 
with the wounded cat, who has begun opening up and is constantly seeking pets, accepting 
treats, and purring to show his appreciation. 
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Although he will be residing with ARL until the early summer, his finder, who likely saved his 
life, has expressed interest in adopting him when his quarantine period ends, which would 
make for the perfect beginning to the next chapter of his life. 
 
ARL would like to thank Gummy Bear’s finder for their act of kindness, and acknowledge all the 
Good Samaritans who take action when seeing an animal in distress and need of assistance. 
 
For photos of Gummy Bear, click the Dropbox link below: 
 
 
ABOUT THE ANIMAL RESCUE LEAGUE OF BOSTON: 

The Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) is an unwavering champion for animals in need, committed to 
keeping them safe and healthy in habitats and homes. Founded in 1899, ARL provides high-quality veterinary 
care, adoption, and rescue services; while also confronting the root causes of animal cruelty and neglect through 
innovative community programs, police investigations, and public advocacy. In 2022, ARL served 20,601 animals 
throughout Massachusetts. ARL is a non-profit 501(c)3 organization. The Animal Rescue League of Boston does not 
receive government grants or public funding and relies on the generosity of our supporters to help animals in 
need. For more information please visit us online at arlboston.org; and be sure to follow us on Facebook, Twitter, 
and Instagram.  
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https://www.arlboston.org/arl-assists-boston-animal-control-to-rescue-geese-family/
https://www.facebook.com/AnimalRescueLeagueofBoston
https://twitter.com/ARLBostonRescue
https://www.instagram.com/arlboston

